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Dear candidate, 
  
Many thanks for expressing an interest in applying for the Early Years Foundation Stage Lead teaching position 
at St Anne’s Catholic Primary School, Ormskirk.  This is an extremely exciting time to be joining St Anne’s.  
Please read our most recent Ofsted and RE inspection reports available on the school website along with the 
Curriculum Information, Twitter Feeds and general information to gain an insight into our school.   
St Anne’s is a large, two-form Catholic Primary School with Governor led Nursery Provision.  We operate as one 
school and plan our curriculum from Nursery through to Year 6.    
The successful candidate will be provided with an opportunity to shape the learning environment within the 
Early Years unit along with developing the essential transitional journey for our children from Nursery into 
Reception and then into Year 1.  Considering the recent changes to the EYFS framework, the successful 
candidate will work closely with the School Leadership Team to ensure all statutory requirements are met.  
St Anne’s is a thriving school with children and teachers who are totally committed to ensuring every child 
receives the best possible education.      
St Anne’s can offer any potential candidate a rich and stimulating environment to develop their teaching and 
leadership skills.  We serve a wonderful parish and are blessed to have children whose families are extremely 
supportive of our school.  Our children’s behaviour is exceptional. 
There will be challenges for whoever is successfully appointed.  The school has a relentless focus on school 
improvement.  Teachers, teaching assistants and additional staff are all challenged to share in our 
uncompromising approach to provide the best possible education for our children.  As school leaders, we place 
great importance in developing a school environment where opportunities for personal and professional 
growth are provided.  
Visits to the school are highly recommended.  Please contact the school office to arrange a visit.  Either myself 
or my Deputy Headteacher will meet you and provide you with a tour of our school.    
     
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr P Bates 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


